SHOW CHOIR PERFORMANCE!

Show Choir has been asked to perform the Star Spangled Banner at the **March 1, 2016**Board of Education Meeting.

MARCH 1, 2016 ONLY

Rehearsal will be 6:00pm – 7:00pm Performance at 7:00pm

Dress Code: Dark Bottom, Bright Top (can be black and white, does not have to be....just look nice!)

Students and families may stay and attend the meeting or leave at the conclusion of the performance.

Please visit <u>www.mrbaur.info</u> and fill out the RSVP form on the Show Choir page.

Any questions, please email Mr. Baur at mbaur@islipufsd.org

I apologize for the short notice on this performance.